
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Coming up week beginning 22.5.23 

 

Rockhoppers- After half term we will be starting to think about our 

transition into Reception. To help with this we would like to start to 

have lunch every Friday at school from 11.15-12 before the children 

go home. Please pack a small lunch for your child- see notes below 

about lunchboxes. Please name lunch boxes on the outside.  

 
Theme for the Term: All things bright and beautiful 

The focus this half term will focus on investigating things that grow and 

change, caring and respecting living things and exploring life cycles of plants 

and animals. We had a busy two weeks watching the eggs hatch and caring for 

the chicks! The children were very gentle when handling them and found them 

fascinating to watch! 

 

Theme for the week: Where does our food comes from? 

 

Literacy 

We will be reading Oliver’s Vegetables which links to our theme for the week 

‘Where does our food come from?’ 

 
 

PSHE 

We will hold a circle time revisiting the Zones of Regulation again.  

 

Phonics 

The sound we are focusing on is ‘Z’. We will explore lots of words that start 

with ‘Z’ though hearing the sound ‘Z’ in words. Remember – when exploring 



sounds in phonics we are focusing on just the phonemes aurally - just the 

sounds, not the letter name or the written symbol that represents a sound. 

 

.  

 

 

 

Here are a few reminders to help with the daily running of the Nursery. 

 

What to bring into Nursery 

Please ensure your child has the following with them every day: 

 Clearly named water bottle (a familiar sticker might be useful). This must 

contain only water please, not juice.  

 Clearly named book bag- it is helpful for the book bag to have one keyring 

on so that your child is able to recognise the book bag. 

 Clearly named coat. 

 

Your child does not need to bring in an additional rucksack with fruit or 

spare clothes (unless we have a separate arrangement that has been 

agreed). It is important that your child is able to be independent from the 

start, so less items to remember will help! 

 

 

Lunchboxes 

If your child is in Emperor Penguins please remember to pack a healthy, 

manageable lunch for your child to eat. If there is too much in their 

lunchbox, they can become over faced.  

 

Grapes- please cut these in half, lengthwise for safety.  

 

NUT FREE SCHOOL! At The Mead we are a nut free school.There are 

several children with nut allergies in Nursery. It is of uttermost 

importance that lunchboxes contain no nuts. This also includes foods that 

contain sesame seeds such as hummus or crackers with seeds.  

 

Uniform 

The nursery children look very smart in their new school uniform!  

 Skirts and dresses are not part of our school uniform as they can be 

dangerous when climbing.  



 Please make sure that your child wears shoes safe to climbing- trainers or 

plimsolls are perfect (only Velcro please!) 

 Please also remember no jewellery is allowed as part of our school uniform 

policy. This includes earrings.  

 Please name everything!  

 

 Request! 

We have enjoyed junk modelling and will be adding this to our continuous 

provision- therefore we will always need lots of ‘junk!. Boxes, bottle tops, 

plastic containers, etc Please make sure none of the packaging has contained 

nuts! 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 


